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TAPE 41, SIDE A

005    CHAIR BAUM:  Calls meeting to order at 12:07 p.m.

We have tentative amendments which will be explained by our drafter, Sue
Hanna.

We will then  hold the  bill over for  final passage  until 15 minutes

before floor session next Tuesday which will  be at 3:45, most likely,

because we have  also been  told that we  probably have  a very likely

fiscal impact on this bill. They are  trying to rush to get the fiscal

impact done. We want it done  right, so we are going  to hold the bill

over, and I don't think there will be an objection to that.

The bill will potentially referred to  Appropriations because it has a

fiscal and that's the way we do things in this body.

Asks for motion to suspend the rules to allow adoption of amendments in
full committee.

035   MOTION:  REP.   HOSTICKA:  Moves   to  suspend   the  rules   to



allow consideration of technical amendments HB 3661-42 (EXHIBIT B).

VOTE: Without objection, Rep. Baum  declares the motion adopted and

the rules suspended.

036    CHAIR BAUM:  Opens work session on HB 3661.

039  SUE HANNA, LEGISLATIVE  COUNSEL: Members of the  committee should
have a document HB 3661-41 (EXHIBIT A).

Explains HB 3661-41 amendments (EXHIBIT A); you had a proposed engrossed
3661 that you were working from and you passed about ten amendments the
other day.  We engrossed  all of  those  amendments into  the proposed

engrossed, and that  is what  the -41s  represent -  an engrossment of

everything you passed out into the proposed engrossed HB 3661.

In doing that process, I went over every bit of it, and I noticed that

some of the conceptual amendments were a bit incomplete and there were

some concepts you passed but the whole thing was not quite there. So we
have the -42 amendments (EXHIBIT  B). The -42s amend  the -41s. One of

the things you were doing was paralleling  your language when you were

talking about farm income. Sometimes you had  a tendency to talk about

net very early on, and then there was just income halfway through. Then
it got consistent to be gross income.  In the conceptual amendments we

kind of lost a little consistency, so the first thing we did was go back
and make those consistent with the gross  income. So the whole bill is

talking about the same  thing. Then you dealt  with some dwellings and

small scale primary farm land.  I think the concept  was there and you

probably all thought you did exactly what  you wanted to do - you just

kind of left out a few things - so we put those back in. It didn't lead
in with the dwelling, it just said where it could be but it didn't say

what could  be  there. So  we  have  taken care  of  that.  In another

instance you are referring to a section and then you went right to the

paragraphs but you left out which subsection you were referring to. So

that is taken care  of. So these  are simply clerical  clean ups. It's

what you were talking about but not exactly what was down on paper. So

that is what you have here in the -42s.

You will notice on the -41s you  have my initials, SH, you have "EXP".

EXP means it is expedited. That is what the copy editors put there when



they glare at me and say you didn't give us enough time to make sure all
the tenses in the sentence are parallel and every last thing was taken

care of. It means  they are going  to keep copy editing  this until it

goes to the floor and they will make changes they are allowed to make in
form and style. So there might be a  few of those tiny changes when it

hits the floor but  there will probably  be very few  who notice them,

except the copy editors.

090  REP. PETERSON: Will this be  fully engrossed by the time  it goes
to the floor?

092    CHAIR BAUM:  Yes, particularly if it goes to Appropriations. 093 
HANNA: It is  fully engrossed now  except for the -42s  and what happens
is Kathryn  drops  it  at  the  desk,  it  comes  down  to  us and  we

automatically fully engross everything before it goes to the floor.

097  REP. FISHER: Why in  "b" on -42 do  you have the sum  of $20,000
for the last two years - two out of the last three years - and then
change it to "planted in perennials an average of at least $40,000"?

101    CHAIR BAUM:  That may be a mistake.

102  HANNA:  That may  be an  error. We  will have  to go  back and 
check on that.

103    CHAIR BAUM:  I think it is supposed to be $20,000.

104    HANNA:  I brought my work copies down here for that.

If you want to make that change now, when you adopt it you can do it.

106  CHAIR BAUM: Members of  the committee, there has been  a typo
noticed on the -42 amendments.  On the  -42 amendments,  on line  20,
the $40,000

figure should have been $20,000.

Any further comments about the amendment?

Rep. Fisher, would you move that we  first amend the -42 amendments on

line 20 from the word "$40,000" to "$20,000"?

117  MOTION: REP.  FISHER: Moves  that the  "$40,000" on  line 20 of 
the -42 amendments be changed to "$20,000".

VOTE:  Without objection, Chair Baum declares the motion adopted.

118  MOTION:  REP. REPINE:  Moves  to adopt  -42  amendments (EXHIBIT 
B), as amended to the -41 amendments (EXHIBIT A).

VOTE:  Without objection, Chair Baum declares the motion adopted.

125  MOTION:  REP. MARKHAM:  Moves to  adopt  HB 3661-41  amendments
(EXHIBIT A), as  amended by  the HB 3661-42 amendments  (EXHIBIT B)  to



the

proposed engrossed HB 3661.

VOTE:  Without objection, Chair Baum declares the motion adopted.

138  CHAIR BAUM: Now the  proposal is to have  another full committee
meeting 15 minutes before floor session on Tuesday, probably 3:45 p.m.,
to move this bill once we  have the revenue  impact, the fiscal  impact,
and I

expect it to be enough that we will have to be considering moving it to
Appropriations, not necessarily  to my liking,  but that  will be what

might happen.

148  HB 3661-Eng. Staff Measure Summary is  exhibited for the record
(EXHIBIT C). Adjourns meeting at 12:25 p.m.
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